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Binal J. Patel to be installed as a
member of AABA Chicago’s Honorary
Board of Directors

Binal J. Patel will be installed as a member of the Asian American Bar Association of
Greater Chicago’s Honorary Board of Directors on Sept. 14, 2017, at its 30th Annual
Installation and Awards Ceremony.

AABA Chicago encourages and promotes the professional growth of its members, serves
the Asian American Pacific communities, and fosters the exchange of ideas and
information among its members and the public.

Click here for more details.
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